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I couldn't get the link to work on your website. I think the comment period is
open until later this month.

Because of all the cultural resources of the tribes, the presence of sage grouse
and other wildlife and the proximity to neighboring farms and residences, I hope
that this project will soon be abandoned. It is not the place to put a solar farm.
Solar farm technology and practices are in the beginning stages and will evolve as
the science is established. Putting solar panels on roofs, where the power will be
utilized, is a much better solution. Once grant money is depleted, so will the solar
farms whose real winners are the solar companies from out of state or country
who benefit from the funding.

Carol Cowling
Douglas County resident
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